
From:

	

Sent:

	

July 11, 2016 3:54 PM
To:

	

NL Public Utilities Board
Cc;

	

tjohnson@odeaearle,ca
Subject:

	

Refund of Rate Stabilization Plan Surplus

Good evening,
I have been listening to the news recently and strongly disagree with Newfoundland Power taking 3,6 million
dollars to administer the issuance of the refund cheque to all it's customers.

As I see it, the refund can be simply added to all our power bills as a credit. No need to write individual
cheques to all residents, I do not want to see any money paid out to Newfoundland Power from this fund, to
refund us our money.

Gerald Lear
318 Foxtrap Access Road,
Conception Bay South
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